
SUNY Strategic Plan
Samuel L. Stanley, Jr., M.D., President to: Torre,F.Jason 04/02/2010 09:19 AM
Please respond to clondoiro

To all Faculty, Staff and Students,

The draft SUNY Strategic Plan is now available for your review.  This
provides us with another opportunity to be involved in the strategic
planning process, and as a member of the SUNY Strategic Planning
Steering Committee, I encourage you to go to the below link, review
the plan and provide your feedback.  As the Chancellor has said, "The
resulting Strategic Plan will guide SUNY for the next five years and
advise the University in its development for the next ten years." 
This is an occasion to be heard, and potentially have direct input
into the final Plan.  

http://www.suny.edu/strategicPlan/

Samuel L. Stanley Jr., M.D.
President


